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 Filipe Freitas OBJ2016/5156/P 14/11/2016  10:28:31 I am writing to object to these planned works as they negatively impact our lives significantly. We are 

three people who have just moved in to this location and by the time we were notified about these 

change of use plans, the decision had already been made, before the consultation period ended I might 

add which is extremely unfair. From the sounds of it, construction has already begun and the noise is 

unbearable, waking everybody up early most days and as we predominantly work from home (and late 

hours outside of that) it is an unwelcome distraction throughout the rest of the day. My partner has a 

medical condition, suffering from migraines and these noises trigger headaches and greatly affect her 

well being. I have searched through the available documents online and found no specific dates for 

these works, I would like to know how long it will take, as if it's for very much longer greater action on 

our part would have to be taken. Please take these thoughts into consideration before proceeding. 

Best,

FF

17 New College 

Court
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